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DATE:    July 1st, 2020 
 

KIND OF MEETING: Public Hearing – District-Wide Safety Plan 
 

WHERE HELD:  OFA Cafeteria B 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Ronald Johnson, Craig Lalonde, Pamela Luckie, Lawrence 

Mitchell, Vicky Peo, Connor Sutton, Elizabeth Testani, Laurie 

Zweifel 
 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Michael Myers 
 

OTHERS PRESENT: Superintendent Kevin Kendall, Assistant Superintendent for 

Curriculum, Instruction, Assessment and Technology Jacquelyn 

Kelly, Patricia Smithers, Board Clerk Mariah Pearson, and 

Citizens 
 

The Public Hearing was called to order by President Ronald Johnson at 6:08 p.m. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING RELATIVE TO THE REVISED 2019-2020 DISTRICT-WIDE 

SCHOOL SAFETY PLAN 

(in accordance with Board Policies, #1410, #5681) 

 

Remarks Relative to the Purpose of Said Hearing by Superintendent of Schools 

None 

 

Recognition of Citizens Who May Desire to Speak to Said Matter 

None 

 

Comments, Questions, and/or Discussion by Members of the Board of Education 

Mr. Lalonde inquired about the status of the SRO Officer. Mr. Kendall explained he had not 

heard anything from the city and the office is still set up and ready for the fall. Mr. Lalonde 

suggested the city is contacted to confirm and perhaps it would be beneficial to speak with the 

Sheriff’s department. When they were approached about this opportunity, they seemed eager to 

support this district. 
 

Hearing adjourned at 6:14 p.m. to Board of Education Organizational Meeting. 


